
New  Bedford’s  Annual  Easter
Egg Hunt at Brooklawn Park
The City of New Bedford has
announced  that  the  Annual
Easter Egg Hunt will be held
at Brooklawn Park at 2 pm, on

Saturday,  March  31st.   The
event  is  open  to  children
ages  1-12  years  and  will
include  a  variety  of  eggs
filled with goodies for all
participants.

The day will be comprised of an egg hunt, plenty of games
including an egg toss, egg rolling competition, an egg relay,
and more.  Children are invited to take a picture with the
Easter Bunny as well.  The Annual Easter Egg Hunt is sponsored
by the City of New Bedford Mayor’s Office, Parks, Recreation &
Beaches,  Community  Development  Block  Grant  Program,  Child
Development  and  Education  Inc.,  and  St.  Joseph’s  Early
Childhood Academy Inc.

For  more  information  and  to  register  your  child  as  a
participant please call the Administrative Offices of Parks,
Recreation and Beaches prior to the event at (508) 961-3015.
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